
 

 
 
Dear World Changer,  
 
I pray you and your family are doing well! As we enter the holiday season, I want to invite you to 
consider a great opportunity to bring tangible and lasting hope to a heartbreaking need through an 
act of generosity. 
 
During my early days of research for launching Remember Nhu, one of the worst stories I read was a 
situation in which young girls from the country of Nepal were being trafficked into India. I was 
devastated to learn that Nepalese girls in this situation were being forced to service up to 35 men per 
night in the brothels.  
 
Since that time, Nepal has always been on my heart but we had not found the right open door for 
prevention work. However, I am happy to announce that we have now found a Nepalese contact who 
is helping Remember Nhu expand to our 20th country of operation to open girl’s homes 
in Nepal!  
 
I want to humbly ask if you would consider making a year-end gift to help Remember 
Nhu start homes and prevent children from being trafficked in Nepal, and other 
countries like it? You can donate online at www.RememberNhu.org.  We would be very grateful, and 
I truly believe your generosity will protect young lives from the most unimaginable evil and suffering. 
 
On a personal note, my wife Laurie and I are doing well; and, I have a life story to share with you. 
One of my favorite memories from the last few decades occurred about 17 years ago during Nhu’s 
first trip to America, when Laurie and I took her to an American Amusement Park for the first time. 
Seeing Nhu’s joy at the time and watching her simply have fun as a teenager, after all she had 
suffered from a young age, filled me with joy.  
 
Now, almost 20 years later since that memorable trip with Nhu, Laurie and I had the joy this 
past month of watching Nhu take her 4-year-old daughter to that same Theme Park 
for the first time. I was really impressed by Nhu as I observed the great level of attentiveness and 
care that she showed her daughter to make the entire day a special experience for young Catalina. 
 
I want to thank you again for journeying with Remember Nhu and for the ways you 
help to create moments of great joy for at-risk children around the world! Thank you 
for being Jesus’ hands and feet to a hurting world. May you have a holiday season that is truly 
blessed this year! 
 
Agape,  

   
Carl Ralston 
President & Founder 
 
 

https://remembernhu.org/campaign-donate-gen/

